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I definitely oppose precipitous action.  This deserves complete, objective scientific data to be
made available to the consumer.  In addition, the response of the Insurance Industry clarifying
the risk of spontaneous fire is worthy of consideration.  
 
This deserves greater publication, notice and response time.  This is not a local issue!
Don Black   Skagit County R
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